

## Tupelo Police Department

## Chief John Quaka

To: Mayor Todd Jordan & COO Don Lewis

CC: Council Members
Fr: Chief John Quaka
Dt: July 28, 2022

Re: Special Police Detail – Barnes Crossing Mall

## Ladies and Gentlemen:

I respectfully request that you allow all Tupelo Police Officers & Reserve Officers to be able to wear Police uniform and to have proper city issued equipment for help with security and deterrent for the Barnes Crossing Mall. Liability and the fee for the officer's detail will come from the Barnes Crossing Mall. Please see attached updated list of Full-Time and Reserve Officers.

Sincerely,

John Quaka Chief of Police